
EX46. COMMISSIONING PROCESS: SERVICES FOR SURVIVORS OF TRAUMA

The Executive considered a report by the Head of Social Work Adult Services setting
out the commissioning process for the procurement of services for survivors of trauma
and detailing the current funding allocation to existing providers.

The Executive agreed, on 9 June 2015 (ref EX24), to put in place a commissioning and
procurement process for services for survivors of trauma, with a view to commencing
the delivery of such services in April 2016.

The report summarised the commissioning process, set out the resource implications
and the current funding position as it relates to Open Secret and advised that the
Scottish Government has provided £36,000 development funding.
Decision

The Executive agreed to:-

(1) note the proposed commissioning model for services for survivors of
trauma and support from the Scottish Government in taking this forward;

(2) confirm that the 2015/2016 budget for Open Secret is £89,446 in line with
Executive agreement in May 2014;

(3) approve the maximum resource of £102,783 to support the new
service commissioned for survivors of trauma, with the final figure
being determined during the development of the service; and

(4) request that Officers provide a further report informing Members of the
outcome of the commissioning process for services for survivors of trauma.


